
 

 

 

 

                        Patient Participation Group 
 

Welcome to the Red House Surgery. 
 
We would like to inform you about our Patient Participation Group (PPG).   This is a group of 
patients who meet together on a regular basis to both participate in helping the practice with 
various projects and to act on behalf of our patient population.   
 
We are keen to expand this group and get a good mix of age, ethnic groups and people with 
particular interests or disabilities.   If you would like to join our PPG please complete the slip 
below and further details will be sent to you. 
 
If you are keen to be involved but cannot attend meetings then you may be interested in 
joining our on-line PPG.  This group tends to be involved more with any patient surveys we 
undertake.   
 
Details and previous minutes of our meetings can be found on our practice website 
www.redhousesurgery.co.uk. 
 
We realize that we all have varying commitments and busy lives but appreciate any 
involvement you wish to make to the group. 
   
THANK YOU 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

Red House Patient Participation Group 
 

I give my consent for the PPG to contact me by email with further details about 
the PPG group.   
 
NAME…………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Email Contact below – please write clearly in boxes below: 
 

                              

 

If you do not have an email address and require information about the PPG please speak to 
reception, view the PPG noticeboards, or practice website. 
 
Address:………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
Tel Number………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 
Signed…………………………………………………………………Date…………….. 
 
 

Please hand form to a member of the practice team. 

http://www.redhousesurgery.co.uk/

